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Cyf/My Ref:: MG/HAE 
Eich Cyf/Your Ref:: GAC2022-2 
 
Dyddiad/Date:  15th May, 2023 
 
 
Via e-mail 
Mr David Hugh Thomas, 
Chairperson, 
Governance and Audit Committee 
 
 
Dear Mr Thomas, 
 
Re: Education and Lifelong Learning Internal Audit Recommendations 
 
Thank you for the letter and information regarding the recent Governance and Audit 
Scrutiny Committee.  Firstly, can I thank you for your service as Chair and for those 
initial meetings that supported me as a new incoming Director to your Governance 
and Audit Committee. 
 
Following on from the last Committee session I can confirm that we will provide the 
new Chair with a full analysis of our outstanding audit recommendations by the end 
of this academic year and that it will also be a priority piece of work for us a service 
department. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Melanie Godfrey 
Director of Education and Lifelong Learning/ 
Cyfarwyddwr Addysg a Dysgu Gydol Oes 
 
 


